
Griswold Public Schools
211 Slater Avenue

Griswold, Connecticut 06351
Tel: (860) 376-7600 Fax: (860) 376-7607

Sean P. McKenna, Superintendent Glenn LaBossiere, Director, Teaching, Learning & Innovation
Deborah Martin, Director, Fiscal & Personnel Services Christopher C. Champlin, Director, Student Services

August 22nd, 2023

RE: Community Multi-Purpose Field Complex

Dear Griswold Public Schools:

I am writing to inform you that our new Community Multi-Purpose Field complex will be open on Thursday,
August 24th, 2023, at 8:00 am. While the project is not finalized quite yet and there are a few remaining
components to be addressed, the track and facilities are safe for public use daily until 9:00 pm. We ask that
anyone using the facility during the evening hours to plan on leaving before 9:00 pm, unless there’s a
scheduled interscholastic competition, as that is the time when the field lights (set for walking/running the
track) are scheduled to be turned off.

We have provided guidance on using the Community Multi-Purpose Field complex. This includes very
specific field and track complex regulations; we have attached posters of these regulations to the fence that
surrounds the track and field, for your easy review. It is important that we follow these regulations, as we use
this new facility. You may also review the guidance and regulations by clicking on this link.

A formal “grand opening” of the Community Multi-Purpose Field Complex has been scheduled for Friday,
September 8th, 2023, at the first home football game. More information about this event will be shared in the
coming weeks. We hope that you can join us.

Should you have any questions regarding the use of the Community Multi-Purpose Field Complex, please feel
free to contact Steve Cravinho, Director of Campu-wide Athletics & Activities, at 860-376-7636.

Sincerely yours,

Sean P. McKenna,
Superintendent of Schools

https://www.griswold.k12.ct.us/departments/athletics

